Youth - Church School Report Semi-Annual Parish Meeting October 31, 2021

Our teen church school classes started back up this September. We meet the 1st Sunday of the month just after Liturgy. Our focus for the youth has been on serving God through serving others.

Our first big event of the school year was our 1st Annual Ice Cream Social on Oct. 10th. At this event our youth dished up ice cream, drizzled syrups, scooped toppings, and sprayed whipped cream for our parish family. The event was well attended and the teens had a terrific time serving others. We raised \$418.00 for our youth group. A great thank you to all those who encourage and support our youth.

Some up coming events: Our annual Christmas Party in December. As well as, a fun team building outing in January.

Blessings to you all.

Brian Edwards